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In October 2009, Congress reauthorized the Ryan White HIV/AIDS Treatment Extension Act
of 2009 and included Part G, which reinstated notification requirements for emergency
response employees potentially exposed to life-threatening infectious diseases.* On July 7,
2010, the Secretary of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services delegated to CDC
responsibility for compiling a list of such diseases, including emerging infectious diseases, and
specifying those diseases usually transmitted through airborne or aerosolized means. The
Secretary further delegated the updating of guidelines for determining circumstances under
which emergency response employees might be exposed to such diseases while attending to or
transporting victims of emergencies and guidelines for medical facilities making
determinations whether such exposures have occurred.

CDC staff members developed the required list and guidelines, incorporating input received via
a public comment process’ during December 2010--February 2011. On November 2, 2011, CDC
published a final notice in the Federal Register, detailing responses to the public comments
and setting forth the final list of diseases and the final guidelines, which will become effective
30 days after publication.$

* Additional information available at http://edocket.access.gpo.gov/2010/2010-31149.htm & .
" Additional information available at http://edocket.access.gpo.gov/2010/pdf/C1-2010-31110.pdf t 2,
§ Available at http://www.gpo.gov/fdsvs/pkg/FR-2011-11-02 /pdf/2011-28234.pdf ':_ g,
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Human Services. CDC is not responsible for the content of pages found at these sites. URL addresses listed in
MMWR were current as of the date of publication.

All MMWR HTML versions of articles are electronic conversions from typeset documents. This conversion might
result in character translation or format errors in the HTML version. Users are referred to the electronic PDF
version (http://www.cdc.gov/mmwr) and/or the original MMWR paper copy for printable versions of official text,
figures, and tables. An original paper copy of this issue can be obtained from the Superintendent of Documents,

httn/lvwvww cde oov/immwr/nreview/ mmwrhtml/mmaNd3a7 htm92< cid=mmaN43a7 e 1110272011




N T WV S T T O O Ty T B T ] T T Y
Announcements: Reinstatement of Notification Requirements for Emergency Response E... Page 2 of 2
U.S. Government Printing Office (GPO), Washington, DC 20402-9371; telephone: (202) 512-1800. Contact GPO
for current prices.

**Questions or messages regarding errors in formatting should be addressed to
mmwrg@cdc.gov.
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